
We are open again!  
Please phone

to make an appointment 
We are now seeing patients with pre-booked 

appointments. Please phone in the first instance.
We may be able to help you over the phone, 

otherwise we will make an appointment for you. 

This practice is fully compliant with public health and The College of Optometrists’ guidance on 
hygiene control measures and patient safety during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

You may be asked
to wear a face covering

in the practice

Please do not enter if you 
have Covid-19 

symptoms. Phone us for 
advice on what to do.




